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PURPOSE 

On March 24, 2023, BCFSA issued the latest filing requirements for B.C. licensed life and mortgage 
insurance companies and fraternal benefit societies. Updated requirements are posted on BCFSA’s 
website: 

Filing Requirements for Life Insurance Companies and Fraternal Benefit Societies  

Filing Requirements for Mortgage Insurance Companies  

Updates to the filing requirements include: 

• Revised the format required for LF4 from Special Excel and ASCII Files to Excel File. 

• Added a footnote to clarify the due date for Auditor’s Report on MICAT is within 90 days of the 
company’s fiscal year end. 

BCFSA has also updated Regulatory Statement 23-009 for the same changes.  

ADDITIONAL INFORMATION 

If you have questions or concerns about this Advisory, please contact Filings@bcfsa.ca. 

 

https://www.bcfsa.ca/industry-resources/insurance-resources/insurance-filing-requirements#insurers-licensed-in-the-province-of-bc
https://www.bcfsa.ca/media/3257/download
https://www.bcfsa.ca/media/3257/download
https://www.bcfsa.ca/media/3480/download
mailto:Filings@bcfsa.ca
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